
About Camp Resolute
Mayflower Council’s E. Paul Robsham, Jr.
Scout  Reservation  is  home  to  Camp
Resolute and Adventure Day Camp located
on Little Pond in Bolton, Massachusetts.
The  Reservation  offers  325  acres  of
beautiful  forested  land  and  wilderness
for a wide variety of outdoor programs
including  camping,  hiking,  swimming,
boating, rappelling, rock climbing, ropes
courses and fishing on Little Pond.

We are convenient to Nashoba Valley Ski
Area, the Bolton Fair, and many historic
sites  in  Massachusetts.  The  camp  is
easily accessible from Routes 495, 85,
and 117 making it a perfect location for
a  wide  variety  of  day  or  overnight
activities.

The  E.  Paul  Robsham,  Jr.  Scout
Reservation is the only New England Boy
Scout Camp and eighth Boy Scout Camp in
the  country  to  be  accredited  by  the
American  Camping  Association.

Look to our outstanding facilities next
time  you  are  looking  for  some  place
special  to  host  your  pack  or  troop
campout, family picnic, corporate outing,
employee training or retreat. We are sure
to have a facility that will meet your
needs.

https://www.mayflowerbsa.org/camping/camp-resolute/about/
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495  in  nearby
Bolton,
MA,  Resolute
Base  Camp  is  an
outdoor
adventure space for
area youth ages 7
to  17.  Base  Camp
offers  families,
scouting
units,  school
groups,  or
corporate  teams
exciting  and
challenging
instructor-
led  activities  of
their own [...]

2021  Virtual
Freeze Out
January 29th, 2021|

Fire Up Your Scouts
for  the  2021
Virtual FREEZE OUT!
All Scout BSA units
in  Mayflower
Council are invited
to  participate.
Have  your  patrols
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tune up those sleds
for  this  year’s
Freeze  Out
adventure.  [...]

Summer  Camp
2021
December 8th, 2020|

Make  Your  Summer
Camp  Plans  Now!
Mayflower  Council
is giving you more
options  for  the
Summer of 2021! Cub
Scouts  Rock!  Cub
Adventure Day Camp,
located  at  Camp
Resolute in Bolton,
MA will once [...]
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